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MEMO 
 

TO:  Mayor Hahs and Members of the Board of Aldermen 

FROM: Janet Sanders, Director of Public Works 

DATE: June 29, 2023 

SUBJECT: Change Order #2 – Kimbeland Pump Station 

Improvements 

Attached you will find Change Order #2 for the Kimbeland Pump Station 
Improvement Project.  This change order is not a change in cost but a change 
in time.  Due to material delays, RIHC Contracting has requested a 119-day 
extension to extend the substantial completion date to October 4, 2023.  
Horner & Shifrin, the project engineer has approved this change.  The 
Wastewater Department is also aware and agreeable. 

During the delay, RIHC is switching gears to begin the Water Facility 
Upgrades project 2D (Water Plant Improvements). 


